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March 5, 2019

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Tanowa Troupe
Administration/Docketing

Ohio Power Siting Board

180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re:  Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. Z50E Pipeline Replacement
Project, Case No. 19-025-GA-BLN

Dear Ms. Troupe:

On January 15, 2019, Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. filed a Letter of
Notification application for its 20-inch Z50E Pipeline Replacement -
Memorial Station to SR 4 Project, Green and Montgomery Counties, Ohio.
Attached is a copy of the letter that was sent pursuant to Ohio Administrative
Code Rule 4906-6-11(C) on February 28, 2019, via first class mail to each
property owner and affected tenant within the project area.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Devin D. Parram

Attachment



February 28, 2019

Wright Patterson Air Force Base
Attn: Christopher Pleiman

1450 Littrell Road

88CES/CEOQER

Bldg 30022, Rm 50

Wright-Patterson Air Force Base, OH 45433

Dear Mr. Pleiman:

RE: Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio — Letter of Notification Submittal
20” Z50E Pipeline Replacement — Memorial Station to SR 4
OPSB Case No. 19-25-GA-BLN

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

As previously indicated, Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio (“VEDQO”) will retrofit an existing pipeline to
allow inspection by modern in-line inspection tools (ILITs). The Project will replace approximately 8,500
feet of 16” natural gas pipeline with 20” pipeline. The Project corridor extends from the existing
Memorial Station on WPAFB to Wrightway Road, along the north side of State Route 4. The existing
regulator station would be rebuilt as well. The Project would also include the construction of an ILIT
launcher/receiver located on the north side of State Route 4. Wright Station #1, located on WPAFB,
would also be retired.

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE
VEDO anticipates construction of the pipeline to begin on or around March 11, 2019. Construction is
expected to last through December 2019.

RESTORATION
After completion of construction, VEDO will restore the affected property to its pre-construction

condition as soon as weather allows. VEDO expects that all restoration activities will be completed by
December 2019.

QUESTIONS OR COMPLAINTS
If you have any questions or concerns during construction and/or restoration, please contact Vectren at
(937) 440-1880.

Sincerely,

Tom Jones
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VECTREN ENERGY DELIVERY OF OHIO

20” Z50E PIPELINE REPLACEMENT — MEMORIAL STATION TO SR 4

PROJECT MAP
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Summary: Correspondence of Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. in Compliance with OAC
4906-6-11(C) electronically filed by Teresa Orahood on behalf of Devin D. Parram



